
News story: Apply to register a trade
mark

As part of our ongoing work to improve our digital services, we are
implementing changes to the Apply to register a trade mark service.

As part of our ongoing work to improve our digital services, we are
implementing changes to the Apply to register a trade mark service.

Apply to register a trade mark will function the same but with improvements
to the look and style of the service.

If you have a draft application saved in progress (saved for later), then you
must submit it by 14 June 2017. Following this date, any draft applications
saved on the current version of this service will no longer be available.

The change will take effect on 15 June 2017 and the first screen will
resemble the following;

We would welcome further feedback to continue to improve this service going
forward.
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